
REGISTER HERE

Thank You To Our Partners!

The Alliance will survey nonprofits across Connecticut to compile wage and benefit information in order to

produce a comprehensive report of wages and benefits that will be published in early 2022 and made available

to all nonprofits at no cost to help them offer competitive compensation to their workforce. 

Your participation in the survey is critical to ensuring an accurate and comprehensive report to help you stay

aligned to the best compensation practices.

2021 REPORT OF CT
NONPROFIT WAGES +

BENEFITS 
For organizations, compensation data is crucial to
sustaining nonprofits’ missions and teams. It is important
for nonprofit leaders to have the necessary data to
help understand their responsibility to align
compensation with their organizational values, to
support fair and consistent compensation practices,
and to continue to work to advance equity and
inclusion within their organizations and communities. 

ABOUT THE

SURVEY 

Questions? Contact us! zschwartz@ctnonprofitalliance.org 

JOIN US

INFORMATIONAL SESSION 

On September 28, 2021 at 2PM we will host an Informational Session on Zoom, to walk through the preparation

worksheet, and the survey itself which will take about 30 minutes to complete assuming you have gathered all of

the required data. We will answer any questions you may have to prepare for the survey launch in October. 

https://events.blackthorn.io/en/6g33SCF7/connecticut-compensation-survey-informational-session-5a1z4Q73C9W/overview

